
Poy, Stephen

From: John Miller <jjmiller@intisoid.com>
Sent: Monday, December 31, 2012 11:48 AM
To: Poy, Stephen
Subject: Response to RAIs
Attachments: BM06VDrawing.pdf; JJM-2012-41_Response to RAIs.pdf

Hi Steve,

Attached are the responses to the RAIs you sent on December 13. I am mailing hard copies but figured you would want
the electronic files, especially the drawing.

Have a great New Year.

John J. Miller CHP
International Isotopes Inc
Phone: 208.524.5300
Mobile: 208.589.1580
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